
I am in support of Bill 1008-3 and hope that you will support a healthier Oregon by supporting it as well.  
Our automotive industry has come a long way in designing less polluting cars and trucks and diesel 
emissions are some of the worst.  Please help to move us in a way forward to protect our air by 
regulating the worst of the polluters among us, get them off the roads we all share! 
Sandra Visse 
Sent from my iPad 

 


